
Hello Kye, 

Thank you for coming to our home last Friday (20 November) to clarify aspects of the above 
DA and subsequent Modification. After due consideration, we believe the proposed relocation 
of the flue would still impose an unreasonable visual impact on both the internal and 
external living areas of our property. As you saw in the photographs we showed you during 
your visit, the original flue/'support structure" at 5A dominated the view from our living areas, 
and we can't see how the proposed relocation would substantially reduce this. Consideration 
appears to have been given to visual impact on immediate neighbours, but not to us diagonally 
across the road on a bend where the impact is highly apparent. We believe the adverse impact 
on our visual amenity could be minimised by appropriate relocation/resizing.

Best regards,

Leonie and Mark Leslie
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